
2023/2024 School Year 

Sodexo at Mount Olive Township Schools 

Food Services 

Allergy Safe Menu Process 

 
Our onsite management will work with Sodexo Registered Dieticians to 

build an allergy friendly menu unique to each student who requires it. 

Please see the below process to receive these specialized menus.  

 
 
1. Food services requires a letter from the student’s licensed physician stating all 
food allergies. 
 
2. From there, we work with our Sodexo Registered Dieticians to create a safe cycle 
menu specific to that student. We request that during this time, the parents/guardians 
continue to send lunch from home to ensure the students safety. 
 
3. We then share the menu with the parents/guardians and train the team in that kitchen 
on the menu and how to prepare it safely. 
 
4. From there, we’re good to go! We kindly that parents email food services each Friday 
to confirm the student’s attendance for the following week and that they will be eating 
school lunch (this is to limit any unnecessary food waste). 
 
5. As the year progresses, Food Services can touch base with the parent/guardian to 
potentially make adjustments to the menu (hand in hand with the registered dieticians) if 
the student is interested in any changes.  

 
 

For more information, please call 973-691-4006 x5701                                                                       
or email Michael.Levitt@motsd.org 

 

Sodexo Statement:  

Please be advised that our menu items may contain allergens or may have come in contact with items containing allergens. In addition, food 
manufacturers may change their formulation or manner of processing without our knowledge. Sodexo therefore cannot guarantee the 
accuracy of nutrition information. Ingredient and nutrition content of foods may vary due to changes in product formulation, recipe 
substitutions, portion size and other factors. The nutrition analyses provided are approximations only. Sodexo assumes no liability for any 
adverse reactions that may occur in the school cafeteria. We encourage all food allergic individuals to first inform the school nurse of 
allergy/intolerance and then work with our staff to plan a menu. 


